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December 3,2010 

Mr. Norman H. Horton, Jr. 
Messer Caparello & Self, P.A. 
261 8 Centennial Place 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 

Re: Docket No. 100128-WU - Application for Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. for an 
Increased Water Rates Gulf County. 

Dear Mr. Horton: 

The Commission received your letter dated November 30,2010, requesting an extension from 
November 30, 2010, to December 10, 2010 for Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. to provide 
corrections to the minimum filing requirements. Your request is hereby approved. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bart Fletcher either by phone at (850) 413-7017, 01 
by e-mail at bart.fletcher@,usc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, a 

Marshall Willis 
Director 
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cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Bulecza-Banks, Maurey, Fletcher, Daniel, Stallcup, Buys!: 
Thompson, Lingo, Linn, Cicchetti, Rieger) 
Division of General Counsel (Young) 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
J.R. Kelly, Office of Public Counsel 
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